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Revised to correct an error  FISCAL NOTE 
 LEGISLATIVE FISCAL ANALYST ESTIMATE  
 

ESTIMATE OF FISCAL IMPACT – STATE AGENCIES * 

FY 2007-08 FY 2008-09  
EXPENDITURES REVENUE EXPENDITURES REVENUE 

GENERAL FUNDS     

CASH FUNDS 138,000 138,000 138,000 138,000 

FEDERAL FUNDS     

OTHER FUNDS     

TOTAL FUNDS 138,000 138,000 138,000 138,000 
 

*Does not include any impact on political subdivisions. See narrative for political subdivision estimates. 
 
This bill removes medication aides from the Uniform Licensing Laws and changes the renewal period from every three 
years to every two.  
 
Removing the medication aides from the Uniform Licensing Law would allow a different fee structure to be implemented, 
generating more fees. Currently, medication aides pay $8 every three years to renew their credentials. Fees are not 
adequate to cover the cost of regulation of the medication aides, so state general funds borrowed from one-time savings 
from other agency programs are being used to supplement the cost. Under this bill, medication aides would pay $8 every 
two years. An additional $138,000 would be generated annually. The general funds allocated to cover the costs for the 
medication aides will revert to the original intended purposes.  
 
 


